
Under the guise of ‘protecting Australians’, we find politicians attempting to legislate away 
the rights of free expression on the internet.  
 
Rather than enable people to make informed decisions, these apparently ‘helpful’ laws are a 
trojan horse to remove all explicit material from the internet, content depicting acts that are 
legal and pleasurable to consenting adults.  
 
Those who enjoy adult content are not needing to be saved. Laws already exist to help those 
affected by inappropriate dissemination of sexual material or abuse. If those are 
appropriately enforced, then nothing further needs to be done.  
 
Please, do not deny rational adults a chance to express themselves freely online.  
 
 


